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24th November 2023

Welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin!

A massive thank you to everyone who attended our virtual Year 9 Parents’ Evening last night. It was great to see such 
a large turnout. These events are a vital part of our school community, providing an opportunity to discuss student 
progress and establish any support needed.

We have had an exciting week with the Sky Bus visit. Year 7 have been loving their sessions with the Sky Ambassadors 
and we reckon there are some future TV producers and broadcasters in our Trafalgar School family! You can see more 
photos from the week inside.

The deadline is approaching for Year 10 students to secure their private placements for Work Experience next May. Next 
week they will take part in the Big Interview, which will give them more skills and confidence to help with this process. 
Please remind all Year 10s that their application forms must be handed in by Monday. If students need any extra help or 
guidance please encourage them to see Miss Passmore in the library or email WEX@trafalgarschool.org.uk.

Don’t forget that next Friday (1st) and Monday (4th) are INSET days and school will be closed to students.

Stay safe and take care,

Team Trafalgar

Parent         Bulletin

Uniform & Equipment
Please ensure your children have the 
correct uniform & equipment with them 
each day. If you require any support, 
contact your child’s form tutor. You can 
find details of what they need here.

Key Dates                                                                       2023

Wednesday 29th November - PD Day 2

Friday 1st December - INSET Day (school closed to students)

Monday 4th December - INSET Day (school closed to students)

Thursday 7th December - Year 11 Parents’ Evening

Student Heads of Student Heads of 
House for 2023/24House for 2023/24

Introducing our Student Heads of 
House and their deputies for 2023-24!

Well done to everyone who applied 
and congratulations to our new team. 

We can’t wait to see what you’ll do 
this year as you lead your respective 
Houses!

#studentleadership #aspiration

https://www.trafalgarschool.org.uk/parents/uniform-and-equipment/
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Sky Up Academy Tour comes to Trafalgar
Our Year 7 students have had a fantastic week with 
the Sky Up Academy Studios. They had to prepare 
pieces for TV, learning about the planning and pre-
production processes and then got to watch their 
finished pieces.

They created campaigns to encourage people to 
make small environmentally friendly changes. These 
were fantastic sessions, with students learning about 
branding and how to ensure a message is explicit. 
They learnt about different roles and opportunities 
available in tv production, with students choosing 
roles of strategist, writer, creative and producer 
during the process.

This has been a fantastic experience that we would 
like to thank Miss Passmore for organising as well 
as Sky Up Academy for the brilliant opportunity. 
Students were able to develop foundational 
digital skills by having hands-on experience with 
sky technology, whilst gaining insight into creative 
and technical careers.



@TrafalgarSch trafalgarschool.org.uk

Humanities Department Update 

Year 7 Mary Rose Trip

Year 7 had an amazing visit to the Mary Rose 
museum for a tour, workshop and visit to the 
new 4D cinema!
 

The museum got in touch to share how fantastic 
our students were and that they: “asked some 
really fantastic questions of the team.”
 
Thank you to Mrs Davies! 

Incredible Homework! 
Year 8 have been making some incredible WW1 
project homework! 

Year 8 Geography   

Year 8 geography have been investigating 
immigration, with a focus on why people leave 
Mexico to try to get into the USA. This class 
were asked to use all their research to produce 
a creative piece of work on the topic. They loved 
that their work space was their tables!
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Job opportunities at Trafalgar School 

We are currently recruiting for the following roles to 
join our fantastic team here at Trafalgar: 

•	 Subject Leader: Music
•	 Teacher of Humanities
•	 Subject Leader: Geography
•	 Teacher of Art, Design & Technology
•	 Site Manager

If you, or someone you know, would be great for any 
of these roles then visit our website to find out more 
and apply!

Community CirclesCommunity Circles
Monday morning’s check-in question in our community circles this week was: 

“Which clubs are you going to try this week?” 

Tutors were on hand to give more information on clubs, especially as there are now more lunchtime clubs on offer than 
ever. Particular favourites were Film Club held in the English department on Wednesday lunchtimes and Trampolining 
Club after school, also on a Wednesday. Benefits cited were getting to mix with students from other year groups, and the 
relaxed atmosphere that allows staff to get to know students better and vice versa. In other words, a brilliant opportunity 
to build and maintain relationships, which is what we’re all about! Does your child/children attend after school clubs? 
Ask them what they’d like to try and look out for our daily instagram posts showing what is on offer. 

#extracurricular #joinin #teamtrafalgar

Year 7 History

Year 7 have been building 
on their knowledge from 
the Mary Rose museum. 
One fun activity included 
designing Henry VIII 
cushions!

Remembrance 
Service

A big thank you to Miss Arnold, Freya and Lisa who represented our 
community by laying a gorgeous wreath on Remembrance Sunday, at a 
service with the Mayor. Thank you to all.
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